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PQ  43424/20  - To ask the Minister for Health his plans in 2021 for the roll out of the Covid-19 
vaccine on college campuses; and if he will make a statement on the matter. 
 
 
Dear Deputy Smyth 
 

The government published the COVID 19 vaccine allocation strategy om the 8th of December 
https://www.gov.ie/en/publication/39038-provisional-vaccine-allocation-groups/. This sets 
out the priority groupings for vaccination, once the vaccine (s) receive authorisation from 
the European Medicines Agency (EMA) 
 
I trust this answers your question to your satisfaction. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
________________________ 
Sharon Hayden 
General Manager 
Office of the CCO 
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